
Robinwood Residential 

The children had an amazing time at Robinwood last week, taking part in many adventurous activities. We were extremely 

proud of their resilience, confidence, communication and listening skills. For many children this was their first time away from 

home. Thank you to all the staff members who made this possible, and ensured the children had a fantastic time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading at home 

Please can we ask that all parents try to write in the children’s planners under the ‘Parents Comments’ section when you listen 

to them read at home. Children in Reception and KS1 should aim to read every book twice to help develop their fluency before 

their book is changed again. This is really important for teachers to assess how the children are doing and to ensure they are 

reading the correct level of book. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

World Book Day 

This year ‘World Book Day’ is on Thursday 3rd March. To celebrate this the children can all come to school dressed as their fa-

vourite book character! We will also be having a visit from a local author ‘Karen Langtree’ who will be completing workshops 

across the day with all of the children. She will be bringing books into school that the children will be able to buy at the end of 

the day and holding a book signing in one of the classrooms. If children would like to purchase a book please can the children 

bring money to school in a sealed envelope labelled with their name and the amount. Please see the letter attached for 

further information.  

 

PAFFS 

Thank you so much to all the volunteers, parents, teachers & friends who helped make the Preloved Event on Saturday such a 

success. Whether you baked, donated items, your time or came along & spent on the day, without you it wouldn’t have been 

possible. Combined with the bun sale on Monday night together we’ve raised a whopping £314.20 which is amazing & brings 

us closer to our goal of creating a beautiful library space at school. 

Wishing you all a fun filled half term, PAFFS. 
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EYFS - Feeling the Love! 

This week in aid of ‘Valentine’s Day’ we have been talking about the different people we love and our families. The children 

explored squeezing the cardboard tube, keeping the shape of a heart, and presses it hard into the paint choosing the different 

colours they would like and enjoys looking and seeing the effect it had created onto the paper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 - Our Bridges 

We have had a lovely final week this week. We have created some beautiful stories to finish off our learning about Orion and 

the Dark and we have been learning more about sharing and grouping different objects. In DT this week, we have been design-

ing and building our own bridges which we have absolutely loved doing. They have had so much fun with this topic and have 

learnt lots about the different bridges. (We even had a go at testing some of them afterwards!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (Class 3) – Learning all about resilience 

For those children that decided to stay at school last week we enjoyed a very challenging but fun few days.  From tackling the 

impossible (1000 piece jigsaw – we never gave up!) to competing in quizzes and challenging team games, baking and to finish 

that all off a very chilled film afternoon. 

KS2 (Class 4) 

This week in class 4 we have been working hard on our fractions in maths and in English we've been creating some excellent 

ode poems paying tribute to a person, place or thing that we love.  

 

SATS booster sessions 
Mr Carlisle will be offering SATS booster sessions for Year 6’s on Tuesdays after school from 3.15-4.15pm. If you would like 
your child to attend please contact the office. 
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Diary Dates 2022 
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6th April 2.30pm Easter Service 

18th February Last day of school — Start of Half term holidays 

28th February First day of school — End of Half term holidays 

15th March Sports Enhancement Day  

29th March 5pm — 7pm     Parents’ Evening (all children)  

31st March 3:30pm — 5pm     Parents’ Evening (all children)  

2nd April PAFFS Spring/Easter Event 


